Winter Haven
Christian School

WHCS

June 26, 2023

Dear Middle/High School Warrior Families,

We want you to know we heard your heart and concerns regarding our dress code policy for the
2023-2024 which did not permit girls to wear shorts to school. We understand your concern on
this matter and have decided to reconsider this guideline. Girls will be allowed to wear
bermuda style shorts that are no shorter than 2 inches above the top of the knee.

Although we do not foresee any issues, the following policy will be strictly enforced.

1st Offense —> Warning and phone call home
2nd Offense —> Phone call home and change of clothes needed before returning to class
3rd Offense —> The student will no longer be allowed to wear shorts to school.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We are looking forward to another
successful year at Winter Haven Christian School.

In His Service,
Joseph T. Klein, Headmaster
Jeannette R. Williams, Middle/High School Principal



